Millennium Family Practice

Add us on Facebook for the latest updates— **Millennium FP**





May/June 2018



Did you know that we house a citizens advice officer and an appointment can be booked for you by the practice?

Walking Group

The practice has started a walking group which takes place alternative Wednesdays and leaves from the surgery at 6pm! This is a brilliant time for us to talk about things you would like us to offer and to make exercise a little more interesting!



Newsletter

Meet your new GP.

We would like to welcome Dr Bamrah to the practice who has now joined us as a partner. Dr Bamrah is working Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.



GDPR-New Data Protection

How do we use your information? Our Practice holds information about you and this is how it is used and kept safe: The information we hold includes things such as address, next of kin, carer information, appointments, notes on your health, treatments and laboratory tests. To ensure you receive the best possible care it is important that we hold this information. Your information may be used for alternative things such as insurance and solicitor reports but you will need written consent for us to release any of your information. We are committed to protecting your privacy and will only use information collected lawfully in accordance with the Data protection act 1998. We are under legal obligation to keep your information confidential.



Millennium Family Practice, Trinity Square Health Centre, 24 West Street, Gateshead, NE8 1AD

Tel No: 0191473678

